
Misleading Physical Identity 

With many people there is currently and always has been too much identity 
with our physical nature and not enough identity with our spiritual nature. The 
Holy Bible tells us that God created man in his image. We immediately use our 
conscious senses to assume that God is this human form that made us in his 
likeness, all behavioral patterns in creation represents this scenario as very 
unlikely and illogical. God’s spiritual image in the form of unconditional love 
and the heart felt feelings and emotions that stem from it are the image of God 
in us. When we see things with our heart and feel them in our soul, we are in 
sync with the Holy Spirit, which is the spirit of God. Our physical visual 
distraction also prevents us from realizing the true beauty in creation and 
each other. When we see others for who they are inside and not for their 
physical appearance, we are seeing them with our heart and truth guides our 
understanding. It has been said that some see a beautiful sunset, while 
others feel it. Physical identity is a conscious and a temporal understanding 
that can separate us from our spiritual nature. The Holy Spirit (Jesus Christ) 
became incarnate to teach us how to realize and follow our spiritual nature. 
The Holy Bible and all other known sources of information from Jesus’ time 
leave us with no confirmation of his physical appearance. In many ways Jesus 
told us not to worship his earthly body, but to worship his Heavenly Father 
(The Holy Spirit). Jesus said to his disciples, blessed are those who believe 
without seeing me.  
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